
              
 
 

PE, School Sport & Physical Activity Network 
 
 

Date: Monday 25th February, 2019 

Time: 2:00pm - 4:30pm 

Location: The Nottingham Nursery School & Training Centre (NG7 3AB) 

Facilitators: Nick Robb (SGO for Nottingham City) & Pete Bevington (Enrichment Lead for Shine MAT) 

 

Meeting Agenda: 

 Welcome and introductions 

 

 National updates, local updates and opportunities 

 

 Session 1: The Sheriff’s Challenge (Helena Cresswell, Schools Project Officer at SOLAR) 

The Sheriff’s Challenge is a series of activities for primary school-age children encouraging them to walk, 
run, swim and cycle and it’s FREE for Nottingham City schools to take part.  Benefits include promoting better 
health and wellbeing, children being outdoors and active, improved concentration, attainment, behaviour and 
attendance. 
 

 Session 2: Primary PE and Sport Premium funding: maximising the benefits (Jo Wilkinson, Strategic 

Director at Thrive Active Schools) 

This session will provide PE co-ordinators with advice and guidance on effective use of the Primary PE and 
Sport Premium fund. We will support you to shape your action plan that is compliant with the funding 
regulations. In addition, we will share useful tools to identify the needs of your school and demonstrate 
impact of your funding. For schools that attended the action plan workshop at the Active Notts Conference, 
this session will build upon the content covered, by focussing on demonstration of impact, ensuring 
sustainability and linking your plan with whole school priorities. 

Outcomes: 

We will support your school to…. 

1. Gain an understanding of the national requirements of the funding and how your school will be held 
accountable 

2. Reflect on the needs of your school using simple audit tools 
3. Shape your action plan to address the five key indicators of the PE and Sport Premium funding 
4. Gain ideas to demonstrate impact 
5. Learn about examples of good practice to ensure more pupils are more active, more often 

 

* TEACHERS ARE REQUESTED TO BRING THEIR LAPTOPS AND ANY PE AND SPORT PREMIUM DOCUMENTATION THEY HAVE * 

 

 Date for next network meeting: Monday 3rd June (venue TBC) 

 


